
Consumer Protection

An auto dealer loophole in financial reform legislation puts consumers at risk.
It would give special treatment to loans offered by dealers, exempting them from the scrutiny of 

the newly created Consumer Financial Protection Bureau. As the nonprofit publisher of Consumer 

Reports, we know how important it is to keep consumers informed and protected. So let’s fix this 

legislation before more consumers get run over by unscrupulous lenders. 

Pass financial reform that includes oversight of auto dealers.


